EXHIBIT 7-A

United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF RECLAMATION
P.O. Box 25007
Denver, CO 80225-0007

JUN 30 2015

IN REPLY REFER TO:

84-51000
WTR-1.10

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL ONLY

Monterey Peninsula Water Management District
Attn: Mr. Larry Hampson

P.O. Box 85

Monterey, CA 93942

Subject: Fiscal Year (FY) 2015 Basin Study Selection — Salinas and Carmel Rivers Basin Study
Dear Mr. Hampson:

Thank you for your interest in the Bureau of Reclamation’s Basin Study Program. I am pleased
to inform you that your proposal is one of two studies selected for funding in FY 2015. Reclamation
anticipates contributing Federal funds in the amount of $950,000 toward the completion of the
proposed study.

Mr. Arlan Nickel, the Mid-Pacific Regional Basin Study Coordinator, will contact you shortly to
begin the process of developing a Memorandum of Agreement and Plan of Study. We look
forward to working with you to address the critical water needs of the Salinas and Carmel River
Basins.

[f you have any questions regarding the selection process, please contact Ms. Amanda Erath at
(303) 445-2766 or aerath@usbr.gov.

Sincerely,

|
Roseann Gonzales
Director, Policy and Administration
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Identical Letters Sent To:

Monterey County Water Resources Agency

Mr. Robert Johnson, Assistant General Manager
893 Blanco Circle

Salinas, CA 93901

Monterey Regional Water Pollution Control Agency
Keith Israel, General Manager

5 Harris Court, Building D

Monterey, CA 93940

San Luis Obispo County

Wade Horton, Public Works Director
County Government Center, Room 206
San Luis Obispo, CA 93408



	Page 1
	Page 2



